Waxahachie Band Boosters
Family Meeting
Minutes
Monday, October 4, 2021
7:00 PM - WHS Band Hall

Upcoming Events:

e Oct 26th All City JH Band Auditions
e Oct 28th Trunk or Treat in WHS Parking Lot after practice

Department Updates:

Treasury:

e Band Fees need to be paid ASAP

Concessions:
e We had an amazing concession season, thank you for all your hard work.
Special Projects:

e There has been a leadership change on Special Projects. Kristin and Jesus
Trejo have stepped in for the remainder of the year.

e Kiristin and Jesus are working with Rich to organize all food for contests and state
contest in November.

e We are working on a Breakfast Taco parent event to make breakfast tacos for the
Oct. 30th contest. Be on the lookout for more information.

e We will have snack bags on the bus for after contest snacks. There will be a
sweet and salty option for band students. We have asked parents for donations
to help offset the cost.

Logistics:

e \We need more parent help with props. Be on the lookout for a sign up genius for
games and contests. Wednesday, October 6th we will be installing vinyl and
need all hands on deck. We will meet at 5pm at the indoor facility.

e We need all chaperones on away games to assist with bandwiches.

Fundraising:

e Jazz Cafe is February 5th at Midlothian Conference Center
e \We are currently putting together catering quotes for our next meeting.



e Kiristin Trejo has generously donated all table centerpieces (fresh flowers) for the
event.

Chaperone:

e All volunteers, including concessions, must now register with PIE. Any questions
or issues with form, please contact Sharon Boyd.

e If you are a WISD employee and are chaperoning BOA, please give your name
to Kareece McKie to be turned in to the district.

Color Guard:
e Winter Guard contest will be March 19th. Will need help with this.

General Items:

e Senior Night is November 4th and we will have candy necklaces for them. We
will meet to make those after our November 1st meeting.

e We will be setting up a BOA/SA meeting to make sure we are all set and to
answer any parent questions, please be on the lookout for that date and time.
The boosters voted to purchase the show shirts and NOT bill parents or students.
We are working on a timeline for when credits will be posted to Disney accounts.
We will inform everyone once that has been finalized. Please make sure you are
current on your payments so that you are not removed from the trip.

Howard:

Finley:

Coleman:

Director Notes from WHS- Mr. Armstrong:

Next Meeting December 6th at 7pm in the band hall at WHS



